Dear Brey Scholarship Applicant:

Congratulations on your decision to apply for a COL William G. Brey Scholarship.

Read the enclosed application form carefully and make arrangements to gather required information and documentation early in the process of preparing and submitting your application. The application form is self-explanatory.

Use a computer, typewriter, or print using a blue or black pen when completing the application form. Do not use a pencil.

Complete every requirement for information and documentation as requested in the application form. Incomplete applications may be rejected. Take your time and ensure that you have a complete application. Failure to submit a neat and legible application form may adversely affect its ranking.

Be sure to sign the application in the space provided on page 4, under "Agreement."

Completed applications must be postmarked or emailed no later than March 15th of the current year. This is a firm requirement which will not be extended. It is therefore recommended that you submit yours at the earliest date possible.

If you have any questions about the application form or its process, please contact me for assistance. You can reach me at email: srmomx5@comcast.net home phone 707-538-3342.

Mail your completed application to: Scholarship Committee, Redwood Empire Chapter MOAA, P.O. Box 2801, Santa Rosa, CA 95405-0801

Or

Email to: srmomx5@comcast.net

Sincerely yours,

Susan Linch Chairman, Scholarship Committee